
 
 
 
 

Communication from the Municipality-Les Diablerets, December 29th 2016 
 
Renewal of the Isenau Telecabine 
 
The Municipality wishes to inform its citizens and guests that, as agreed with TéléVillars-
Gryon-Diablerets SA, the Municipality will be taking the lead in driving forward the Isenau 
project.  
 
Consequently, the Municipality has decided, in accord with the members of the 
Foundation, to ask TVGD SA to fulfill the conditions required to obtain the certificate 
demanded by OFT (office fédéral des transports) to extend the use of Isenau, as it is, for 
another year, so that use may continue without cessation until renewal starts en 2018. 
 
The Municipality will use any means at its disposal to ensure that the project will be 
available for public scrutiny at the beginning of 2017. 
 
In order to avoid any conflict of interest, M. Philippe Grobéty (President of the Foundation, 
Syndic of the Commune and member of the board of TVDG) has resigned his seat at the 
TVGD board of administrators and Eric Liechti, Municipal will replace him. 
Consequently, Mme Nicole Tougne-Genillard, Municipale, will replace M. Eric Liechti on 
the Foundation committee. 
 
The Municipality and the Foundation Council are pleased with the above decisions which 
will allow the fulfillment of the demands enabling the renewal of the Isenau télécabine by 
2018. 


